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MOTION OF NO CONFIDENCE – AMENDMENT  
 

The Hon the Chief Minister has given notice on 18th July 2025 that he proposes to move an 
amendment to the Motion from the Leader of the Opposition to remove the words "Chief 
Minister" and insert the words "The Leader of the Opposition". 
 
 

 
P A Borge McCarthy 
Clerk to the Parliament  

 

 
 


